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Mentions   
 
Bradford Era: Drilling under Pennsylvania's 'Gasland' town has been banned since 2010. It's coming back. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/drilling-under-pennsylvanias-gasland-town-has-been-banned-
since-2010-its-coming-back/article_fed974d6-a59b-11ee-b2c3-c75d685c2449.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Year in Review: Homer City Generation plant closes 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/year-in-review-homer-city-generation-plant-
closes/article_c23eb94c-1c4b-5e9a-b6a6-f7e2faa1a11c.html 
 
PublicSource: In 2023, Pittsburgh and Allegheny county news overflowed — and the shelters did, too 
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-news-year-in-review-2023-biggest-stories/  
 
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
New York Times: ‘I feel like I don’t matter’: East Palestine Waits for a Presidential Visit 
https://www.nytimes.com/2023/12/28/us/politics/east-palestine-biden.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Laurels & lances: Highs and lows of 2023 
https://triblive.com/opinion/laurels-lances-highs-and-lows-of-2023/ 
 
WTAE: East Palestine residents continue to cope with struggles after February train derailment 
https://www.wtae.com/article/east-palestine-residents-continue-to-cope-with-struggles-after-february-
train-derailment/46245706 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Don Ritter: The world will not stop burning coal and using oil 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/guest-columns/2023/12/29/cop28-climate-change-china-india-
coal-oil/stories/202312290014  
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Sentinel: Sentinel Top Stories of 2023: Planned developments on greenspace get mixed response from 
residents 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/sentinel-top-stories-of-2023-planned-developments-on-
greenspace-get-mixed-response-from-residents/article_294f89e4-a3f3-11ee-accf-fbb79a4c3fb4.html 
 
PA Environmental Digest Blog: Anthracite Mining Heritage Month Activities During January In Northeast 
PA 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2023/12/anthracite-mining-heritage-month.html 
 
The Guardian: ‘Grief is a rational response’: the 21 US species declared extinct this year 
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https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2023/dec/29/us-animals-birds-extinct-this-year  
 
Daily Local: Plenty of options to ski or snowboard in the region 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/12/29/plenty-of-options-to-ski-or-snowboard-in-the-region/ 
 
Philadelphia Business News: Pickleball Kingdom targets New Jersey and Bucks County for expansion 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2023/12/26/pickleball-kingdom-new-jersey-bucks-
county.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_8&cx_artPos=9#cxrecs_s  
 
My Chesco: U.S. Department of Agriculture Proposes Nationwide Amendments to Conserve Old-Growth 
Forests 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/national/u-s-department-of-agriculture-proposes-nationwide-
amendments-to-conserve-old-growth-forests/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
The Center Square: Year in Review: Pennsylvania energy policy 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/pennsylvania/article_75619abe-a535-11ee-bbb1-
1b61b48aa4ac.html 
 
Bradford Era: Pennsylvania's electric vehicle marathon in review 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pennsylvanias-electric-vehicle-marathon-in-
review/article_c0a58730-a4de-11ee-b36b-531ec31098b3.html 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
WHYY:  COVID and flu cases are on the rise as vaccination rates remain low, CDC warns 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-covid-flu-infections-vaccination-rate/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
LancasterOnline: Lancaster Township's ban on single-use plastic bags starts soon 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-townships-ban-on-single-use-plastic-bags-starts-
soon/article_a8ba74e2-3b01-11ee-8905-8b993fd90632.html 
 
Post-Gazette: City officials: Happy new year, and don't forget the new recycling rules 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/social-services/2023/12/28/pittsburgh-bag-ban-recycling-rules-
garbage/stories/202312280084  
 
Tribune-Review: New Kensington to see garbage picked up 4 days a week under new contract 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/new-kensington-to-see-garbage-picked-up-4-days-a-
week-under-new-contract/ 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh to begin enforcing plastic bag ban at curbside and checkout Jan. 1 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2023-12-28/pittsburgh-plastic-bag-ban-curbside 
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WTAE: Changes coming to trash, recycling collection in Pittsburgh starting next week 
https://www.wtae.com/article/changes-coming-to-trash-recycling-collection-in-pittsburgh-starting-
next-week/46245363 
 
The Reporter: Lansdale thanks state rep, senator for sewer plant grant 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/12/28/lansdale-thanks-state-rep-senator-for-sewer-plant-
grant/  
 
 
Water 
 
LehighValleyLive: Heavy overnight rain floods Lehigh Valley roadways, breaks rainfall record 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/weather/2023/12/heavy-overnight-rainfall-floods-some-
northampton-county-roadways.html 
 
Butler Eagle: BASA preparing to respond to appeal of sale 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20231228/basa-preparing-to-respond-to-appeal-of-sale/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Construction of fish reefs completed on Monongahela River 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/living/2023/dec/29/construction-of-fish-reefs-completed-on-
monongahela-river/  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: Rich Fitzgerald: Reflecting on 12 years of service 
https://triblive.com/opinion/rich-fitzgerald-reflecting-on-12-years-of-service/  
  
Beaver County Radio: 2023 on track to be 2nd least snowiest year on record 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/2023-on-track-to-be-2nd-least-snowiest-year-on-record/  
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